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CANCELATION NOTICE 
 

The January 4, 2022 Regular Meeting of the Planning & Zoning Commission  
has been canceled. 

 
The next meeting of the Planning & Zoning Commission will be held on Tuesday, January 18, 

2022, at 6:00 p.m. Notice of the meeting will be posted 72 hours before said meeting is 
convened, indicating the location. 

 

 
Prosper is a place where everyone matters. 

 

 


